サラのメンテナンスに関して

お客様各位、

この度はシェラトン・グランデ・スクンビットにご宿泊をいただき、誠にありがとうございます。

当館では7月16日から20日まで、スイミングプールに併設しておりますサラのメンテナンスを実施いたします。

上記メンテナンス期間中も、スイミングプールは通常通り、午前7時から午後10時まで営業いたします。

なおメンテナンスには、騒音を伴う作業が予想されます。お客様により良い設備をご利用いただく為のメンテナンス でございます。ご不便をおかけいたしますが、何卒ご理解賜りますようお願いいたします。

ご宿泊中のお客様には多大なご迷惑をお掛けいたします事、深くお詫び申し上げます。この件に関してのご質問等が ございましたら、内線 0 番のオペレーターを通じて、アシスタントマネージャーまでお知らせくださいませ。

お客様のご理解とご協力に、心よりお礼申し上げます。

シェラトン・グランデ・スクンビット

総支配人

リチャード・チャップマン

The Sala Maintenance

Dear Guest,

I do hope that you are enjoying your time with us and thank you for selecting the Sheraton

Grande Sukhumvit for your stay in Bangkok!

Kindly be informed that the hotel will be undergoing maintenance work at the Sala house of the

Swimming pool from July 16 - 20.

The hotel swimming pool and garden (Level 3) will remain open as normal from 7.00 to 22.00

hrs.

We anticipate some noisy work during this period and apologize for any inconvenience this may

cause.

May I thank you for your kind understanding during such times, as we move forward to enhance

the hotel's facilities and provide a greater experience for our guests. Should you require any

assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the Assistant Manager by pressing "0" for the

telephone operator.

With kind regards,

Richard Chapman

General Manager

Sheraton Grande Sukhumvit, a Luxury Collection Hotel